“"MEETOUR

As a life-long resident of rural Leon, a 1980 graduate of Bluestem
High and former BHS secretary, I'm proud to be working back in our

NEw DIRECTOR! community in a job which helps others.The Leon Senior Center

SHEILA (HIGHBARGER) JAMES operates on a quarterly mill levy gift and fundraisers. Our center

provides a daily lunch during the week and delivers meals to a
number of people within the community. The center offers daytime
activities and an occasional evening event. It is a place to gather and
talk, play games, or read a book.My goal is to help the center build
up their savings while providing fun and informative activities for
more of our seniors. | have much to learn about our center and its
members. And they have much to learn about me. | encourage
everyone, especially those who spend time or grew up in our
community, to join me in giving back. There are so many ways you
can help! | am excited to be the change!We can all be a part of that
change, to help build a stronger hometown and find enjoyment with
neighbors and friends.Stop by to visit as soon as you can. There are
so many positive things happening in Leon!

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES
LINEDANCING |NON- BRIDGE CORNHOLE
November 4th & 11th DENOMINATIONAL Tuesdays at 12:30
December 2nd, 9th, BIBLE STUDY
23rd & 30th
Every Wednesday at & ¢+ &
9am ¢

&%

Come enjoy great music
and get some exercise
while showing off your
best dance moves!

Mondays at 12:30PM
Bring a friend!

The more the merrier!
Boards are available
daily to practice your
skills.
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LEON SENIOR CENTER

NEWS & EVENTS

NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 2022

NOVEMBER 19TH, 2022
AT 3PM-7PM

LION PRIDE THANKSGIVING DINNER 5-7PM
@ BLUESTEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
¥ 501 S. MILL RD, LEON, KS

WEWILL HAVE MANY LOCAL ARTISTS WITH A
LELTLE BT OF CRA WELRY, CLOTHING AND
ALOT OF HOMETOWN HOSPITALITY!?

EVERYONE IS INVITED!

FUNDRAISER DINNERS
MONTEREYS WHITE CHILI
Wednesday, Nov. 16th Wednesday, Dec. 11th
5-7PM 5-7PM

112 S. MAIN, LEON KS
(316) 745-9200
DIRECTORLSC22@GMAIL.COM
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B PLEASE JOIN US FORA

HANKSGIVING
DINNER

NOVEMBER 1g FROM sPM TO 7P M

located at the Elementary School
THE LION PRIDE COMMITTEE ALONG
WITH THE CITY OF LEON AND AREA
BUSINESSES AND CHURCHES ARE
PROVIDING YOU A FREE MEAL., ®
PLEASE COME
JOIN US IN CELEBRATING THE HOLIDAY!

Reservations are not required but would be appreciated. If
you need a meal delivered please call the City office by
noon on November 18th..

GIVING BACK WITH LEON PRIDE

The Leon Senior Center is collecting
desserts for the Leon Pride Committee
Thanksgiving Dinner on November 19th.
Please drop your cakes, pies or cookies by
the center by 3pm November 18.

HOLDIAY CRAFT DAY

Friday, November 18th at 1:30pm / '

Join us at the center where we will make a holiday
craft!




PITCH NIGHT!

HOLIDAY _
CANDY MAKING Friday, December 9th
VOLUNTEERS
FUNDRAISER at 7pm o ¢ NEEDED
Thursday, December -
15th at 1:30pm Q
» The center is closed
: v ". November 24th and & If you are interested in
& 25th and December helping please call the
26th. Bring snacks to share. center at (316) 745-
Iced Tea & Water 9200
& v Provided
MEMBERSHIP DRIVE
Current members please renew your membership
by paying your $5.00 for 2023 as soon as possible. ICT
If you are 50 or older, membership to the Leon ST RE ET
Team

Senior Center is easy!
Contact the center for a membership form. The
cost is only $5.00 per year!

ORK.
T

We are currently in the process of updating
our website and facebook page as well as
upgrading software. Please be patient with
these changes and stay tuned for future
updates.

VOTE v

November 8, 2022 - Election Day
No activities at the center
Lunch will be served as usual.

Daylight Saving Time ends on Sunday, November 6,
2022
Saturday night, be sure to set your clocks back

one hour!

In preparation for the upcoming cold weather, ICT
Street Team is collecting New/Used coats, gloves,
and socks for the homeless community in Wichita.
These items can be dropped at the Senior Center
through November.

The doors are typically open M-F 8am to 3pm

Halloween BINGO
was fun! Thank
you Janet
Woodard for
donating so many
great prizes and
volunteering to
call BINGO. Your
time and efforts
are valuablel



